
2001-11-28

Press release

Adera signs framework agreement with Swedish
Agency for Public Management

Adera-owned Astrakan is one of the suppliers selected in the Swedish Agency for
Public Management’s major procurement of IT services. The Agency for Public Man-
agement estimates that services for approximately SEK 250 million annually will be
procured through the framework agreements. Some 110 companies participated in
the procurement process, but only 38 received agreements.

Astrakan secured a framework agreement within the technical field. Aida Belatchew,
who is responsible for the procurement bid at Astrakan, believes that the company
received the agreement as a result of its lengthy and broad experience in this area.

“We were able to present satisfied customers and successful reference cases within
several technical fields that are very important for these government authorities,”
says Aida Belatchew. “Internet, Intranet, extranet and security solutions are areas in
which many government agencies still have major development potential. Combined
with our in-depth knowledge within operations development, we can provide major
benefits.”

The framework agreement applies for the Swedish National Labour Market Admini-
stration (AMV), the Swedish Environmental Protection Agency, the National Police
Board, the National Tax Board, Statistics Sweden and the Election Authority.

For further information, please contact:

Aida Belatchew, Account Manager, Astrakan

Mobile: +46 702 60 33 37

Claes-Göran Lövetoft, President Astrakan

Mobile: +46 70+5 20 07 50

Adera (publ) is a consultancy company operating in two different business areas: 1) IT-driven Business
and Enterprise Development and 2) integrated communications. Its shares are quoted on the O List of the
Stockholm Stock Exchange. www.aderagroup.com


